
January PTO Meeting Notes 1-13-2020 @6:30 pm 
Attendees: Mr. G, Diane Erickson, Jenn Bartle, Michelle Kloncz, Amanda Stout, Ken & Amelia 
La Casse 
January 28—Open House, 6 – 7:30 pm. PTO will have a table at the event and will provide 
cookies and bottled water. 
March 18—Pi Day (moved from 3-15-20 because of spring break), Amanda will send out the 
parent sign-up sheet via email. Pie donations will be received that day and parent volunteers will 
serve the pie to students. 
Staffing Changes—Sheri White is leaving, and Mariah Smith will move from Special Education 
to the Math department to replace her. MSA is looking to hire a new Special Ed teacher to 
replace her. It is hoped all of this will be accomplished by 2nd semester 
Update on Expansion Progress—MSA is looking to move to a new campus within the 833 
School District. The goal is to eventually be under one building. MSA is looking to build or 
retrofit an existing building. 
Spirit Wear—the PTO has sold 42 items! An official report will be available at the end of 
January. 
Treasurer Report—see attachment (scan) 
Graduation Ceremony—Planters for building B should be redone for the graduation ceremony. 
Work with the Earth Club to get this done. Graduation reception will be moved from the Building 
B gym to the Great Hall. Amanda Stout will work on acquiring a new banner for graduation and 
decorations for the Great Hall. 
PTO Meeting Dates—Mondays from 6:30 to 7:30 pm. 
 March 23 

May 11 


